
~ Universityotldaho 

TEACHING/RESEARCH/SERVICE 
Office of the Dean 
208-885-6441 
FAX: 208-885-6226 

June 25, 1993 

To: Presenters, Symposium on International Wilderness Allocation, 
Management and Research 

Subject: 5th World Wilderness Congress, Troms0, Norway 
September 26 - October 2, 1993 

Dear Colleagues: 

College of Forestry, Wildlife 
and Range Sciences 

Moscow, Idaho 83844-1131 

Enclosed is a final program for the International Wilderness Allocation Management 
and Research Symposium for the 5th World Wilderness Congress in TromS0, Norway. 
Some of the titles have been edited for appeal. Please review the program carefully and 
transmit your corrections via telephone, 208-885-6442, or fax, 208-885-6226. It will 
probably be difficult to contact me directly, but my secretary, Nancy Matthews, will be able 
to take your information or answer questions. 

The symposium proceedings will be published and I've enclosed an instruction sheet 
and a form for you to complete assigning copyright to the WILD Foundation. Please sign 
the form, whether or not you are a co-author or sole author, and return it. We will assemble 
the multiple copies for co-authors and submit them to the WILD Foundation. 

For co-authors, please confirm who will make the presentation. We will need a short 
biographical statement ( one minute maximum) suitable for reading and publication in the 
proceedings. If at all possible, please illustrate your presentation with slides. A side-loading 
projector will be provided in which cardboard or plastic mounted slides may be used; it will 
not fit a standard round carrousel or handle glass slides. Please make contact with one of us 
as soon as you arrive in Troms0, to make arrangements to load and preview your slides. 

Because of time constraints your presentation should be summary in nature and intended 
to stimulate discussion. Please make it no longer than 14 minutes to allow one minute for 
introduction and five minutes for discussion. Moderators will be strictly enforcing the 
20-minute total time limit for each presentation. If for some reason, the session falls behind, 
it will be necessary to shorten presentations to 15 minutes. Please bring approximately 100 
copies of your presentation for distribution to the press and symposium participants at the 
beginning of the symposium. 

The University of Idaho is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer and educational institution. 
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·This week you should have received a registration booklet. Be sure to register directly 
with the congress. It would be useful to us if you would let us know the times you will be at 
the congress and where you will be staying. 

We look forward to seeing you in Troms0. 

JCH/nm 
Ccmc-\fiml-iw.llr 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

John C. Hendee, Dean 
College of Forestry, Wildlife & Range Sciences 
Co-Convener, International Wilderness, 
Allocation, Management and Research 
Symposium 

c: Vance Martin, President, International Wilderness Leadership (WILD) Foundation 
Co-Convener, International Wilderness, Allocation, Management and Research 
Symposium 
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